Hannah's Golf Scramble this Friday at Webb Hill
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April 14, 2011 - The Hannah's Horseshoes of Hope Annual Golf Scramble is scheduled for
Friday, April 15, at Webb Hill Country Club in Wolfe City, and will benefit the eight-year-old
non-profit organization. All proceeds from the four-person scramble will go towards making
Hannah's unique therapeutic riding program available to even more children through additional
scholarships and outreach programs.

Registration will start at noon with lunch (included in the registration fee) offered in The Grill at
the clubhouse. A shotgun start will take place at 1 p.m. The cost for individual players is $120
and foursomes are $440. Green fees, carts and lunch are included. Beverages and snacks will
be available.

Information on the tournament, sponsorships, registration and donations is available online at
www.hannahshorseshoesofhope.org in the Upcoming Events section.

Golfers interested in playing in Hannah's Annual Scramble who have formed their own teams,
as well as individuals who wish to be placed on a team, should contact Lisbeth Echeandia at
903.965.9300, send an email to lisbethe@mac.com or go to the website to register. Teams can
register up to the date of play but early registration is recommended.

Companies or individuals interested in becoming a sponsor can also do so online or contact
Lisbeth at 903.965.9300.




